St Ferdinand School’s 2022 December Social Outreach Project:

MITTEN TREE

Please bring in new mittens, gloves, scarves, or hats between now and December 20.
Students will decorate a tree and create garland with the items in the Activity Center!

Let’'s remember and assist those in need during the coldest months of the year!

THANK YOU for your generosity and outreach to make someone’s Christmas a little warmer.




